
Country Star Quilt Guild 

Meeting Minutes December 14, 2020 

 

Call to Order:  Chris Sandstrum  

Welcome, Devo & Prayer: Chris opened with Prayer and words of Inspiration      

Prayer Requests    

Stitches of Prayer   

Welcome to visitors and new members    

Member Spotlight: Lisa Propper & Eileen Van Fossen 

Dec. Birthdays are:  Barbara Perkins, Eileen Van Fossen, Jennifer Guthrie, Marguaree Heally Parker 

Non-Business Announcements:  

Next Sit-n-Sew is Jan. 8th. at the lodge.  We are going to sort guild fabric!   We need a bunch of ladies to help 

us.  If you have fabric or supplies you want to pass on then bring it as well.  It’s up to you if you want to charge 

$ for any item you bring. 

Retreat   Sue discussed the changes of the Guild Retreat Venue.  The new dates are February 17-20, 2021 

located at the Stephen Foster ECO Lodge in Fargo, Ga.  Total fee for the retreat is $225.00. Last Day to reserve 

a space in Jan 11th, 2021.   

Old Business:   

New Business:      

Bonnie Eisenhower: Treasurer’s Report, Accepted and approved 

Peggy Smith: Secretary’s report, accepted and approved 

Bonnie Cressey: reported that the guild made $2,872.00 in raffle ticket sales.  The winning ticket was pulled by 

our guest Speaker Janet Sabastian and the winner of our Quilt was Helen Henderson. 

Show Announcement: Chris Announced that we will not have a Quilt Show this year. 

Heart and Home Block 

Hand Stitchers:   Barb Wagner 

 Show and Tell 

2020 Row by Row Challenge   

Plus One Challenge     

Door Prizes: Presented 



Program:   Introduction by Barb Nazworth          Janet Sebastian shared her beautiful collection of quilts.  All 

in attendance had a great time listening to her stories about the quilts and many techniques used to create 

each one. In addition, Janet shared some very funny stories about her family. 

Reminder: Be sure to turn in your member spotlight forms and your prayer requests before you leave.  

Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, Happy New Year.  Stay safe, stay well and we will see you on January 8th 

for the sit n sew or at the meeting on the 11th. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Peggy Smith 

Secretary 

 


